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I am submitting my testimony in opposition of SB429. This is another attempt to 

restrict the right to purchase a firearm. Oregon already has an elaborate background 

check system in place being ran by Oregon State Police. Further delaying the legal 

purchase of a firearm especially for someone who is purchasing for self defence is 

putting people at risk. 


